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OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

January 26, 1956

Mr. John B. Wright
P. O. Box 104
Raton, New Mexico

Re: M. E. Condron No. 1 Moore
NW/4 NW/4 Sec. 10, T-29N, R-24E
Colfax County, New Mexico

Dear 8ir:

Reference is made to your letter of January 18, 1956, with
which you enclosed Form C-101, Notice of Intention to Drill, for the above-
captioned well and also a plugging bond to cover same.

It is my understanding that the bond has been returned because
it did not meet the $5,000 minimum which the Commission has required
for several years now for one-well bonds.

It is also noted that no surveyor's plats accompanied the Notice
of Intention to Drill, as required by Rule 1104. Please supply us with a
minimum of four surveyor's plats designating the well location.

Very truly yours,

D. S. Nutter
Petroleum Engineer
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